
DRAFT 
 

H1N1 EMERGENCY PLANNING 

 

Parkrose School District will follow established guidelines for communication and decision-

making about H1N1. Information on H1N1 will come from the Multnomah County Public 

Health Department, through MESD Health Services to the Parkrose Student Services Director. 

         
 
 
 

The Student Services Director will 

communicate about vital information with the 

Superintendent 

In the event of a situation requiring district 

decision-making, the Superintendent will call a 

Cabinet meeting to review the situation and 

make recommendations for appropriate action 

The Superintendent will make decisions about 

district actions, including the possibility of 

school closure 

 
Affected principals will 

activate the 

Communication Plan 

at the school level (see 

H1N1 Communication 

Plan) 

 
The Operations/Business 

Services Director will 

activate the County 

Emergency Plan, if needed 

 
The Superintendent will 

activate the District-wide 

Communication Plan (see 

H1N1 Communication 

Checklist) 

 

MESD Reports Health Information 

to Student Services Director 

Parkrose Administrator Reports 

Significant Health Impact to Student 

Services Director 


